

<p>3.0</p> <p>3.1</p> <p>3.2</p> <p>3.3</p> <p>3.4</p> <p>3.5</p> <p>3.6</p>	<p><u>MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES</u></p> <p>AMEC are holding a public exhibition on 11th March re Auld Clay Wind Turbine Cluster – Abbey Hall 2pm-8pm. KCC will promote meeting on website.</p> <p>Karen Yeomans or deputy will attend March meeting to report on Economic Development.</p> <p><u>Main Street</u> Bollards are down again – not sure why.</p> <p>Community Wardens have been doing an excellent job in Blacklands – they have been fining people for littering, dog fouling & fly tipping. AR reported on example of Community Wardens doing exceptional work within the community – meeting agreed that it is very sad that this service is going to be withdrawn – questioned as to whether this is sensible – if this is a costing exercise, will that expense not simply be absorbed elsewhere? E.g. police, fire brigade... Agreed to write to NAC expressing positive impact of Community Wardens.</p> <p><u>Footpath at Dalry Road</u> Still waiting for invoice for vegetation clearing work.</p> <p><u>Lady Glasgow’s Lamp</u> Refurbishment work complete – exact site for the Lamp is being agreed. Installation will go ahead soon.</p> <p><u>Sun clock in McGavin Park</u> No update - ongoing</p>	<p>JG</p>
<p>4.0</p>	<p><u>REVIEW of the Establishment of Community Councils in North Ayrshire</u> See under correspondence 6.5</p>	
<p>5.0</p>	<p><u>TREASURER’S REPORT</u> £233.28 main account</p>	
<p>6.0</p> <p>6.1</p> <p>6.2</p> <p>6.3</p> <p>6.4</p> <p>6.5</p>	<p><u>CORRESPONDENCE</u></p> <p>Licence applied for, for Dirrans’ Store.</p> <p>Planning – store area in Main Street shop request to transform to flat; signage applied for by Costa at Pennyburn roundabout development.</p> <p>Lesley Wells is running training for Community Councils in relation to the planning process within NAC – Saturday 14th March 10am - 3.30pm. CH & PQ will attend.</p> <p>Conference ‘Planning, the People’s Perspective’ is being run by Planning Democracy on 25th April at Trade’s Hall, Glasgow. This is open to anyone interested in the planning process in their communities, cost is £10. CH may attend.</p> <p>Audrey Sutton holding Neighbourhood Planning Engagement Workshop on Tuesday 24th Feb. 7pm - 9.30pm Nethermains Community Centre. RS encouraged all interested to attend. Important that people from local area have a voice. One of</p>	<p>CH, PQ</p> <p>CH</p>

	<p>the items on the agenda is The Review of Community Councils. 5 people hope to attend from KCC.</p>	
6.6	Document available from NAC on Health and Social Care Strategic Plans.	
6.7	Work on library roof will commence in March – it will close from 9 th March to 7 th April. The mobile library will be available in the town – a timetable will be published.	
6.8	JW has joined Ayrshire Leader Group, who will help distribute grants in NAC's rural areas. Looking for ideas of projects to support. JW will continue to inform.	
7.0	<p><u>VISITORS</u> Jackie Hamilton – Chair of Kilwinning Academy Parent Council is interested in attending future meetings. KCC always happy to hear what is occurring in the Academy – meeting would welcome Jackie's input and contribution. CH raised again idea of school being able to use wood from trees coming down in McGavin Park – Craig Hainning to be approached.</p>	
8.0	<p><u>COUNCILLORS</u> RS advised the meeting that NAC has been short listed for an award as one of the most improved councils in UK.</p>	
9.0	<p><u>AOB</u></p>	
9.1	JW raised concern about Farmers' Market coming to town – this may be scaled down, or cease completely. Next date will be end of May. Not sure who manager is now.	
9.2	CH asked about new sign above Thorne Travel. Due to be unveiled soon. Sign reads Kilwinning Main Street and was purchased with money from Irvine Bay. Concern raised about lack of consultation over the sign which seems to have 'just appeared'!	
9.3	JH raised concerns about maintenance in Kilwinning Cemetery, also about feasibility of having new tap installed – RS will progress with Fiona Porter.	RS
9.4	PQ raised concerns from residents re lorries parking in Almswall Road Car Park overnight – RS will investigate. No improvement with rubbish at Main Street flats – JW will e-mail JF	RS JW
9.5	JM expressed thanks for recent work carried out in McGavin Park re fencing. Thanks to RS & Craig Hainning this was carried out very quickly and residents were very pleased.	
9.6	JW asked meeting to consider the idea that there should be an association of some sort with other Community Councils in North Ayrshire.	
	<p>DATE, TIME & VENUE FOR NEXT MEETING Thursday 19th March 2015 – 7.15pm Kilwinning Academy</p>	

Minutes compiled by JG